
From: Ald Cassandra Rodriguez <AldDist3@waukesha-wi.gov>  
Sent: Saturday, October 29, 2022 10:36 AM 
To: Mayor Shawn Reilly <sreilly@waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald Eric Payne <AldDist2@waukesha-wi.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Temp Loading Parking 
  
Hello, 
I got a request from Chef Pam’s Kitchen for the Winter Farmer’s Market.  They asking for the two spaces 
in front of their storefront to be used as an unloading zone twice a month on the 1st and 3rd Saturday of 
each month November 5 through end of April from 6a-9a. They are willing to put the signs up as well.  I 
am fine with this request and I have talked to Alderman Eric Payne. He indicated he was fine with 
request being placed on the Council’s next agenda so that the issue can be considered before the first 
date of the Farmer’s Market. I have attached the email I received and the attached flyer.  Eric did say he 
would confirm his approval with you Mayor.  Please let me know if this is be able to be placed on the 
Council agenda for Tuesday. 
  
Thank you, 
Cassie Rodriguez 
  
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Brian Dennis <brian@chefpamskitchen.com> 
Date: October 28, 2022 at 5:54:13 PM CDT 
To: Ald Cassandra Rodriguez <AldDist3@waukesha-wi.gov> 
Subject: Temp Loading Parking 

  
NOTICE: External Email 
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you have 
verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email.  
  
Hi Cassie,  
  
Per our discussion, following it up with an e-mail. 
  
Chef Pam and I own Chef Pam's Kitchen at 280 W Main Street - we will be hosting the Winter Farmers 
Market (please see attached) on the 1st and 3rd Saturdays of the month beginning November 5th and 
continuing through April. 
  
A request from our 22 artisans that will be participating is to have an 'unloading area' directly in front of 
our building from when parking is allowed at 6am-9am to ease their dropping off of products. There are 
2 spaces directly in front of our building that are rarely used on Saturdays before 9am. We would be 
happy to post a sign on Friday evenings announcing the next day's loading zone - similar to what is done 
for Friday Night Live. 
  
Please reach out if I can answer any questions and appreciate your support. 
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Brian 
 
  
--  
Brian Dennis  
Brian@ChefPamsKitchen.com 
262-366-3356 
https://www.chefpamskitchen.com 
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